
VP Fundraising Report as of 8/17/2023  

Prepared by Neena Karnad 

 

• In the month of July ’23 we received over $5K. Thanks to the efforts of Jegan and Harshit 

we were able to raise almost $1300 for the CPR classes. 

• We have received final approval from the township for the placement of the Book 

Donation Bin. It should be installed anytime in a couple of weeks.  

• Meanwhile we will start a book drive so that whenever the book bin is installed, we can 

put the collected books in there. We will post flyers everywhere, especially in our social 

media. Aayushi and Neeharika making the flyer. I urge members to circulate it to 

family/friends/community and perhaps have your home be a collection point in your 

community where you live. 

• Corporate flyers were mailed out in July. Big thanks to the cadets who helped in printing 

and preparing the mailers. 

• The Gentry community outreach event was held on 7/21/23. Some of us met members 

of the community and spoke at the event. 

• The National Night out was a huge success. We handed out snow cones and popcorn to 

over 500 people!  

• PRS Community Market will be held on Sunday, 8/27/23. Thus far we have participation 

from almost 25 vendors. We will have snow-cone and popcorn sale along with the 

fundraising booth. Cadets plan on having a booth too. We will also have a book 

collection table.  

• The next Heartsaver-CPR class is coming up on 9/30/23. Please share the flyer and urge 

your family and friends to take it. 

• The Walker Gordon’s Walkathon event is on 9/10/23. We will be circulating our flyers at 

this event. The video of our squad was taken with interviews and was circulated in 

Walker Gordon community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


